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Steven. We are filing a Motion for rehearing on 2021-2022 #23. 2021-2022 # 24 as we believe the Title
Board was in error on their ruling.

Motion for Rehearing

1) The motion for rehearing challenges the 
board language and its 55% italicized ruling, which does not apply. The 
text of #23 and #24 are not constitutional amendments."

2) The proposed titles should delete everything starting with "and, in 
connection therewith" through "with a statute" and replace it with" 
passing a statute..." The opening reference to "An amendment to the 
Colorado Constitution and..." should be also deleted. 

Please schedule ASAP. 

John Ebel
Chip Creager
Co-Proponents
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